
CCA Bowling - Katong School and 

Metta School Friendly Match

On 1 August 2024, the Katong School Bowlers enjoyed a fun-filled CCA day with a friendly match 
against the bowlers from Metta School. Secondary 4 students participated in a friendly competition, 
showcasing their skills, while the other students picked up new techniques by observing their 
seniors play.

At the end of the session, bowlers from both schools shared some snacks together, creating a 
delightful conclusion to the event. The staff and bowlers from Metta School appreciated and enjoyed 
the day, and both schools look forward to further collaboration in their bowling CCA.


